
 

 

                        TOWN OF FRANCESTOWN 
OFFICE OF SELECTMEN 

27 MAIN STREET ● P.O. BOX 5 

FRANCESTOWN, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03043-0005 
 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING MINUTES 

 
June 20, 2012 

 

Meeting assembled 7 AM at the Transfer Station.  In attendance:  Betsy Hardwick, Scott 

Carbee, Abigail Arnold, Becky Moul, Sara Cox, John Arnold, George Cilley, Gary Paige 

and Henry Kunhardt 

 

Discussion of problems with gates:  clearance; upper gate width, difficulty in removal of 

CD container. 

 

Conclusions: 

 

Highway Department will re-grade banking to the left of the middle gate, place concrete 

blocks and redo drainage. 

 

Scott Carbee will talk with Cheshire Fence to obtain estimate to:  raise lower gate 7”; 

remove left hand panel of middle gate; widen upper gate 4 feet on either side using 

middle gate panel to extend both existing upper gate panels; and to raise upper gates 7”. 

 

Sara Cox will prepare written detail of proposals.  See attached. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Abigail Arnold 

 

 

 

 

Approved on July 30, 2012 

 

___________________________________ 

 Board of Selectmen Chair Betsy Hardwick 

 

___________________________________ 

     Selectman Scott Carbee 

 

___________________________________ 

  Selectperson Abigail Arnold 

 


